
University Laboratory School Policy: 

Ashley’s Law 

Illinois state law requires that public schools adopt a policy pursuant to 

Public Act 100-660, 105 ILCS 5/22-33 or “Ashley’s Law.”  Pursuant to 

University policy, the Laboratory Schools reserve the right to not authorize 

the use of a medical cannabis infused product if the school or University 

would lose federal funding as a result of this authorization. 

 

 

    


